
2F0USTT2DJ # An Outline of the Elements of Economics (Classic Reprint) \\ PDF

An Outline of the Elements ofAn Outline of the Elements of
Economics (Classic Reprint)Economics (Classic Reprint)

By William Henry Kiekhofer

Forgotten Books, United States, 2015. Paperback. Book
Condition: New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from An Outline of
the Elements of Economics The course in the Elements of
Economics extends throughout the year, carrying four credits
per semester. The first semesters work (Economics la) may be
elected without the second (Economics lb), but students
desiring a general survey of the whole field of economics are
advised to take both Economics la and lb. An attempt is made,
however, to give to students, whose programs do not permit
them to elect more than one semester s work in the Elements
as complete a course in Economics la as possible. The work of
the first semester includes a portrayal of the economic
struggle, production, valuation and distribution, and the
problems connected with labor in industry - Parts I-IV of this
Outline. The second semesters work includes exchange,
consumption, public finance, economic policies and politics -
Parts V-VIII of this Outline. Students may enter upon a
continuous years work with the opening of either the first or
second semester. Five methods of instruction are used in the
course: the lecture, the class discussion,...
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Book Condition: New. Dust Jacket Condition: New. Reprinted. This classical on ageless
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